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8 am sharp

Lanier-James Ed Ctr

Shout out to Mrs. Laurent and Mr. Gray who
kicked off the new school year with a warm and

welcoming staff breakfast at Another Broken
Egg. But this was just the start of a week full of

exciting events including Olympic games and  it
wouldn’t be a real “Welcome Back” without Mrs.

Butler and Mrs. Anderson with the vibes but
more importantly the great food! Helping both

new and returning staff members bond. The
week was filled with smiles and plenty of picture-

perfect moments and collaboration, setting a
positive tone for the exciting year ahead!



FIRST
WEEK, WE

MADE IT!
Hey, Hey, Hey! Let’s welcome our
new LJEC teammates Mr.
Robinson our new support
facilitator and Mr. Walker our
new media clerk who have both
jumped right in and became
part of our family.
Welcome back to Mrs. Reyes,
she was gone for too long but
we’ve finally got her back and
she works her magic behind the
scenes.

FEATURED PERFORMER
SPOTLIGHT

Special Thanks to our hard working Facilities Team! Thank you to Mr. Skip, Mr.
Drayton and Mr. Sanchez, for bringing our school back to life after a summer
full of our summer camp tykes. We definitely came back to a beautiful and
sparkly campus. A whole lot of elbow grease and hours of catering to our
school really paid off. Here’s to our boys!

Let’s Cheers to a new school year and lets make it the best one yet
Knights!



LANIER-
JAMES

PUTS THE F
IN FUN!

FEATURED EVENTS
Parents and staff don’t forget about these upcoming events

Ms. Cochran wil be hosting parent collaborative event on September 11th at 6pm here at
Lanier James Education Center in the Cafe.

Dr. Mitchell will be hosting our next SAC/SAF meeting on September 23rd at 5pm here at
Lanier James Education Center in the Cafe.

Fun Friday has officially been a
success. August was full of Fun

Friday’s and incentives for all
students.. With loads of activities,

ice pops, tons of games and lots of
food, the students and staff alike

can enjoy a break and unwind after
a week of academics.

P.S. Student of the Month is back!
We Will be Showcasing Our Student of
the Month at the beginning of every
month for the month prior
Starting October 1st


